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Nursery children have been set optional 

homework. This is a great opportunity to ex-

tend learning at home, linking with our topics 

we learn about in Nursery. They should be fun 

activities that should not feel like extra work. 

We are really encouraging parents to share 

the learning that takes place at home and we 

love to celebrate and share what the children 

have been doing with the rest of the class.  

 

The Show will still go on... 

Over the forthcoming weeks the children will be learning 
songs and dances for the Nativity extravaganza! Each 
child will have their part to play. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to open our 
doors to invite you all in but instead we will 
film the performances to ensure you don’t 
miss out! 

 

Welcome back! We hope you have all 
had a wonderful half term break. We 
have another action packed half term 
planned full of fun and learning.  

To see a ‘snap-shot’ of what we get up 
to each week remember to ‘like’ us on 
Facebook and visit our Class Blog that 
we update each half term.   

            http://www.sandyhill.org.uk/website  

We apologise for any dirty           

uniforms– learning is not a clean 

job! Thank goodness children are 

100% washable.  

http://www.sandyhill.org.uk/website


The Half-Term Ahead… 

Before the glitter, magic and sparkle of Christmas kicks in we will be noticing the seasonal 
changes happening around us. As the temperature falls and the darker nights are upon us, 
we will discuss the signs and events around the Winter season. From next week, we will 
begin to focus our learning around the story, ‘Whatever Next!’ by Jill Murphy - look out for 
Miss Polmounter reading the story that will be uploaded to Tapestry so that the children 
can enjoy the story at home.  

Learning to write our Names 

The Nursery children have been doing a fantastic job at 
learning to write their name every morning after their self-
registration. We do our name writing everyday as it is a vital 
skill needed to support school readiness. You can help to sup-
port your child at home with their name writing by practicing 
letter formation and promoting the correct pencil grip.  

 

 

 

The tripod pencil grip is the desired grip to be able to hold a 
pencil most effectively. There are a range of fun activities 
you can do at home with your child to support their fine mo-
tor skills in order to support their ability to hold a pencil. 
Some examples of fine motor skill activities include, making 
play-dough, threading beads and cutting and sticking activi-
ties. All these activities will help to support your child's fine 
motor muscle development, therefore promoting effective 
early writing. 


